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From: Kevan Mizen

Sent: 26 September 2017 17:07
To: Planning Policy Internet

Cc]

Subject: GW&TC SPD June 2017

Sirs,
With regard to these plans, | admit to not having read the whole, monster of a document ( and thus cannot sensibly
complete the online form ) and have only looked at several pieces, plus those that were of personal interest to me ( as |

live on the Clayhall peninsula ).

The only obvious comment | would make however applies to most of the plans and that is that every piece of the plan
appears to involve the building of yet more houses / flats with no obvious infra structure improvements.

In the past, every time a developer has put in grandiose plans for some housing, extra roads, schools and even cinemas
have been promised, none of which has ever happened...

It seems clear to me that the rich developer bullies the poor council into having even more houses built and then just
walks away, leaving these new areas with all the obvious problems with transport / facilities , etc..

| would love to see the town become a lovely place to live in once again, sadly all | see now is the Council hell bent in
allowing us to turn into the next Leigh Park !

We have a lovely town, we all accept it needs something to help it, but sadly most of these plans seem little more than a
glossy attempt to hoodwink us into massive housing development, which would be terrible for a town with no train
station, motorway access, police station etc.. and a MOD pulling out ( God only knows what will happen at Daedalus )
Whilst | wish you every luck in the future, | would only say that perhaps these plans should have been better promoted,
with people having more time to look at them at length ( as | personally did not know anything about it until a few
weeks ago.)

Many promises appear to have been made / hinted at, sadly | suspect few will happen.

Sincerely,

Mr.P.Mizen

Gosport
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